
David Bennett 
PO Box 998 Stevenson, WA 98648 

503-720-8779    
 
 
 

June 18, 2019 
 
To: Leana Kinley 
Re: Boundary Review Board 
 
 
 
Good morning; 
 
You asked if I would consider an appointment to the Boundary Review Board. 
 
I would be interested in being part of the process. 
 
Experience: 
-North Bonneville Planning for 6 years 
-Steering Committee for the Stevenson Comp Plan 
-Committee for Affordable Housing a few years back 
-Skamania Chamber board member 
-Years in construction that included annexation processes, subdivision development,  
boundary line adjustments, easements…………… 
 
 
Sincerely: 
 
David Bennett 
 
 
 
 


